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NioCorp Planning Town Hall Meeting On Mining Study
(KLZA)-- NioCorp Hosting Town Hall Meeting and Dinner

NioCorp Developments recently announced plans for a town hall meeting and
dinner to discuss details of the Elk Creek Project Feasibility Study.

The event will be Friday, September 8, at the Kimmel Ag Expo Center in
Syracuse beginning at 6:00 P.M.

Company officials including Executive Chairman and CEQO: Mark Smith and
Elk Creek Resources Corporation President Scott Honan will be on hand to
present details of the Project Feasibility Study and answer questions from
participants.

In announcing the meeting, Smith called the feasibility study positive and said
they will discuss how the company plans to move the project to construction and
eventually to a commercial operation.

Advance registration is required and can be accomplished two ways.
By phone at 1-855-2-NIOCORP and selecting option 1.

Details of how to register online are available with this story on our website,
MSCNEWS.net.

For online registration to attend, go online to https://goo.gl/KN6é6imo.
Those unable to attend can participate via live webcast with listen-only audio

using computers, laptops and smart phones. You must also pre-register for this
at https://goo.gl/WjBojy.
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